
Good morning and welcome to Term 2! 
This Term is going to be different and it might not be what you are used to. Please remember four important things: 
1. We are here to help you. The Grade 6 teachers will be available to help you with your work from 9am-3pm, Monday to Friday. We receive all of your emails and will respond to you within those hours as soon as possible. 
2. Try your best. This is a new experience for everyone and we don’t expect everything to be perfect. We will all make mistakes, we will have technical difficulties and we are all learning. Be patient with yourself and others during this time - we will get there! 
3. Cyber safety/eSafety. Make sure you are staying safe online and using technology appropriately while you are learning. A great way to ensure you are doing this, is to work in a space where an adult can supervise you and check in with you, while you are learning online. 
4. Stay active. Don’t forget to take regular breaks away from your screen. It is important to move around and stay active. Get up and stretch or go for a walk with an adult in between your learning.

Important information: 
Attendance: 
You must complete your own attendance every morning when you log on to Google Classroom. There will be an Attendance quiz uploaded for you to complete every day. 

Digital Workbook: 
Follow the instructions uploaded to Google Classroom on how to set up your Digital Workbook. This is where you will complete your work digitally for each of your subjects.  
Please note that you will be provided with instructions about the format to use for each task, as some will require you to use pen and paper and other tasks will need to be done digitally. 

Weekly timetables:
At the beginning of each week, there will be a timetable uploaded for you to follow. It will include all of the work you need to complete each day. Remember that this timetable is only a guide. You may wish to complete activities at different times or in a different order and that is fine! 

Contacting your teacher: 
Please check in with your homeroom teacher regularly via email. If you have any questions about your work (for any subject) your homeroom teacher will be able to help you. The Grade 6 teachers are still working on organising video conferencing. When this is set up, we will let you know, but for now we will be communicating via email and Google Classroom. 

Learning At Home packs and resources: 
If you require paper copies of tasks or want to collect resources (books to read, stationery from your tub, your workbooks) please email your homeroom teacher. 







	Tasks to complete before I can start my learning today: 
1. Read this notice carefully. Make sure you fully understand your expectations for ‘Learning At Home’. 
2. Complete the ‘Attendance’ quiz for today. It was uploaded this morning at 8.55am on Google Classroom. 
3. Open the ‘Digital Workbook: Learning At Home Term 2 2020’ document. Follow the instructions to set up your Digital Workbook. 
4. Read over the Week 1 timetable. 
5. If you have any questions about any of the tasks for today. please email your homeroom teacher. 




Thank you, 
Mr Antonowicz, Mrs Shaw, Miss McNally and Miss Patel
